
William Osler. 

Cecil cri.am bers, 
86 strand;London,w.c. 

Col.Murrai~!c~~1/e; 't!~.o. 
October ~3, 1916. 

( typew-ri tten) 

Dear Sir Williaffi, 
In acknowledging the receipt of your communica tian of' October lf., 

1916, I beg to sta~e that your services as Consultant to Canadian 
Military Hospitals in En~land bave been greatly valued and appreciated 
by all members of the Canadian Medical service. Your association 
witb the Canadian Army M.edical Corps, I can assure you, is most relpful 
to the Corps. 

I would respectfully urge, therefore, that your resip;nation be not 
proceeded with ar:d that you continue to render your valuable services 
to the Corps. • 

Yours veri truly, 
Murray Maclaren. 


